No images? Click here



Town Hall Video + CEP Certificate

(1 Structured CEP)

On **Wednesday November 13th at 12PM EST,** the CPC hosted a virtual town hall to address questions related to the recently updated <u>Standards of Business Practice</u>. There were over 180 Registrants in attendance. Thank you to all who attended live and to those who submitted questions!

Regardless of whether you attended live or will review via the video recording, you can download your CEP certificate below, add your name and signature and then upload to your Registrant portal <a href="https://www.heep.com/hee

Excellent questions were asked and we hope you are finding the town hall webinars informative and helpful. Thank you for your commitment to upholding the CPC standards and your dedication to the Pedorthic profession in Canada.

The CPC Board also decided to publish a copy of the questions/answers that were asked in the meeting. You can find those below!

Nov. 13th Town Hall Video Recording

Town Hall CEP Certificate

Q&A PDF

To review previously sent CPC communications, please visit the 'Registrant Communications' web page on the CPC website HERE!

Elizabeth Sadler, Coordinator

The College of Pedorthics of Canada 503-386 Broadway Winnipeg, MB. R3C 3R6

T: 866.819.4354 F: 204.947.9767 W:www.cpedcs.ca



The College of Pedorthics of Canada 386 Broadway, Suite 503 Winnipeg MB, R3C 3R6

You are receiving this email because you are a Registrant of the CPC

<u>Preferences</u> | <u>Unsubscribe</u>